
 

Last ATDH Administration Window of 2022 Extended 
through December 14 

 
 
The Department of Testing Services has extended the final Admission Test for 
Dental Hygiene (ATDH) administration window of 2022. Candidates can now take 
the ATDH through December 14, 2022, provided they meet the eligibility 
requirements described in the ATDH Candidate Guide.  
 
 
Candidates who plan to test between November 1 and December 14 should 
carefully consider the following timeline for ATDH results reporting: 
 

 
ATDH Administration Dates 

Results Reporting Date to 
Candidates and Dental Hygiene 

Programs 
(no later than) 

November 1 – 19 Friday, December 2 
November 20 – December 3 Friday, December 16 

December 4 – 14 Thursday, December 22 
 
 
Candidates who plan to take advantage of the extended testing window should 
check with the dental hygiene education programs to which they are applying to 
ensure that their ATDH results will be received prior to those programs’ application 
deadlines. 
 

https://www.ada.org/-/media/project/ada-organization/ada/ada-org/files/education/examinee_guide_atdh.pdf?rev=0784e96b45ac4e60bc7133a95b31ec16&hash=DF6138F7EB7BD922BE02C5126A590DE5

